
  
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

November 19, 2018 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met November 19, 2018, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Keith Roe, Steve 

Greene and Mark Fleming were present. Houston Becker, Deputy County Clerk, and Carla J Waugh, County 

Clerk were present for the meeting. 

 

The minutes of the November 15, 2018 Board of County Canvassers and County Commissioners meeting were 

approved. 

 

Sheriff Don Jacobs joined the meeting at 8:52 a.m. He discussed costs for security improvements to the 

Sheriff’s department with the commissioners. Commissioner Mark Fleming discussed doors being locked to the 

dispatch office with Sheriff Jacobs.  

 

Carla Waugh joined the meeting at 9:00 a.m. at which time Houston Becker left the meeting.  

 

Sheriff Jacobs discussed the bid previously submitted from Fugate Construction. Steve Greene moved to 

approve the bid from Fugate Construction for the renovation of the Dispatch Office $15,600. Mark Fleming 

seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Mark Fleming moved and Steve Greene seconded the motion to approve abatement numbers 2331 through 

2343. Motion passed unanimously.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m.  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Mark Fleming, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 

 


